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Hi Jim,

Please find attached a screenshot of the email my contractor sent for supporting documentation. I 
would like a request to extend the time frame to complete building inspections and obtain the 
liquor license to December 15th. Please let me know if you need anything else from me.

- Garth


chad carlson Wed, Sep 25,8:33PM (23 hours ago) ¥ 4
tome +

To Whom it may concern:

As General Contractor for Garth's Brew Bar we are asking you to grant an extension to December 15th to complete the build-out of this project.
This build-out is in a new building, and the schedule was impacted by circumstances beyond our control. We are well into construction, and will do
everything in our power to get things completed as soon as possible.

Thank you for your consideration,

Chad Carlson

C CONSTRUCT
322 North street Madison, W1 53704
608-241-4186 Ofice answering machine.
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